
 

 

2022/23 Election of Trustees 

VOTING PAPER 
INSTRUCTIONS: 

1. You can vote by returning this voting paper to the Chief Returning Officer at the Annual General Meeting of 
Ngā Pōtiki ā Tamapahore Trust, which is scheduled for Saturday March 4 2023, 10am at Club Mount 
Maunganui. Alternatively, you can return your voting paper via post, or via email (as outlined below). 
 

2. There are eight (8) nominees seeking election to fill the three (3) contestable positions on the board of 
trustees. You can only vote for/tick up to three (3) nominees. Only registered members 18 years old or over 
are eligible to vote. 
 

3. To make a postal vote, tick up to three (3) nominees, fill in your registered member number, cut along the 
dotted line, and place the bottom portion of this page in the enclosed freepost envelope provided.  
Postal address: Chief Returning Officer, GHA, PO Box 1712, Rotorua 3010 
To return your voting paper via email, tick up to three (3) nominees, fill in your registered member number, 
scan this entire page, and email it through to alana@gha.co.nz 

 

4. Postal and email votes will need to be received by the Chief Returning Officer by Friday March 3 2023. 
 

5. All voting papers will be treated as strictly confidential and 30 days after the close of voting all voting papers 
will be destroyed. 

 

6. If your voting paper is damaged or lost, please email kiaora@ngapotiki.org.nz or phone 07 572 3344. 
 

7. All voting closes at 12.00pm Saturday March 4 2023. 
 

 
 

 

REGISTERED MEMBER NUMBER: _______ 

 

  

2022/23 Election of Trustees 

  

  

VOTING PAPER 

 
(Please tick in the boxes for your preferred nominees - up to 3 only) 

 

Eruera Tuhakaraina     
 

Irene Ruka       
 

Kate Brown       
 

Matire Duncan      
 

Ropata Stephens      

Thomas Wepiha      

Verna Ohia-Gate      

Vincent Campbell      

 

     CUT along the dotted line indicated below and insert the bottom portion into the ‘freepost’ envelope provided OR place in the ballot box at the AGM 

                

   

PLEASE NOTE: Voting papers returned 
via post or email will need to be 
received by the Chief Returning 
Officer by Friday March 3 2023. 
Voting papers can also be returned in-
person at the AGM on March 4 2023. 
All voting will close at 12.00pm March 
4 2023. 
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